
 joe davis 
 Fri, Aug 25, 11:08 AM 
 to Jennifer, me, William, guaguero 

 Dear Ms. Burrell, 

 My name is Joe Davis.  I send this written Notice of Appeal of Violation and Fines for Violations 
 of Titles 20 of the Bloomington Municipal Code, that have been written against my property at 
 530 S. Washington St. 

 Please present this appeal notice to the Board of Zoning Appeals. 

 Also, I request that the entire Board Packet be presented to me at least seven days before any 
 scheduled hearing, such that I, and my advocates, may prepare. 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me further. 

 Thank you, 
 -Joe 

 Joseph B. Davis 
 530 S. Washington St. 
 Bloomington, IN 47401 
 812-525-9706 
 balebuilder@gmail.com 


